
 
 
 

01 March 2017 
 
To All Who Care For Veterans, 
 
Please Help Us Help Homeless Veterans. 
 
On Saturday April 22nd 2017, VFW Post 8561 and their Auxiliary will be sponsoring a 
fundraiser to aid homeless veterans. 
 
We will be doing Raffles and an Auction as well as a Chili Cook-off. 
 
Our Host, Arlington Moose Lodge 1932, will be providing the location, and our District 
21 will be supporting us in our endeavor. 
 
Your generous donation will allow us to further our cause. 
 
Please note that we are 501-3c Non-Profit Volunteer Organization and your donation is 
tax deductable. 
 
We Thank You in advance for Supporting our Homeless Veterans. 
 
If you have any questions, please call 682-276-3380. 
 
 
 
 
GLENNBOB TALLEY – POST COMMANDER 
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